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 June 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

Literature in Context at the British Library

I am currently organising a trip to attend a lecture on ‘Literature in Context’ at The British Library on the morning of the Monday 1st July 2019. This is directly relevant to the English A level groups, as this is a heavily weighted assessment objective that needs to be addressed in every part of each A-Level exam for Literature. I am making this trip compulsory for all Year 12 English Literature students as this will help to inform their knowledge of Literature in context in preparation for their exam. We will be attending an afternoon lecture and students will be missing periods 2, 3, 4 and 5. 

There is no charge to attend the lecture, but a permission slip will need to be returned to confirm places. All permission slips must be returned as soon as possible. 

Your daughter needs to ensure that her Oyster card is topped up with enough funds to cover her journey to and from the British Library (we suggest £10.00). We will be leaving school at 10am, walking to Carshalton station to take a train and then the underground to King’s Cross Station from where we will walk to the library. After the lecture, the students will be given time to spend in the library, visiting the various rooms such as ‘The Treasure Room’ which holds the oldest copies of texts; some written centuries ago. Your daughter will be dismissed outside the library at around 2.30pm and will be allowed to make her own way home.

Your daughter’s place on this trip is subject to satisfactory behaviour, attendance and conduct within school and this will be constantly monitored before the trip. If your daughter’s attendance or behaviour is deemed to be unsatisfactory, she will not be allowed to participate. 

Whilst on the visit please emphasise to your daughter that she will be required to obey the instructions and advice of the Party Leader and other accompanying adults.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. I look forward to receiving reply slips as soon as possible. 

Yours faithfully

Ms. Nadeen Umara

Teacher of English

numara1@suttonmail.org 

Reply slip: please return to Miss Umara as soon as possible

Literature in Context at the British Library on Monday 1st July 2019

Student’s Name: .........................................................................  Tutor Group: ......................

Please tick () all appropriate boxes
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I would like my daughter to participate in the above visit. I am aware of the travel details for the day. 
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I acknowledge that I have already signed and returned a Generic School Consent Form to allow my daughter to participate in the visit. 
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I am aware that my daughter will need enough money on her oyster card or will purchase a travel card on the day of travel. We recommend £10.00 to cover travel costs. 
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I am aware that my daughter will be dismissed outside the British Library between 2pm – 2.30pm.

Emergency contact number …………………………………...... 

Students Mobile Number…………………………………………………………

Medical Information:  Please provide details of any conditions requiring medical treatment including any medication........................................................................

Signed: ......................................... (Parent/Carer)       Date: .............................

Print Name: ..............................................................................

